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Neighborhood Public Service Announcements 
Feeding the wildlife 

Did you know the City of Rochester Hills has a ban on feeding deer?  It is unlawful to place on 

the ground, or within five feet of the ground, any fruit, berries, grain, vegetables, nuts, salt or 

other edible materials that may attract or feed deer. This law was enacted to decrease the 

large deer population, traffic hazards, deer/human interaction, the spread of deer-related 

diseases, and damage to private property. While some residents enjoy recreational viewing of 

deer; this action is detrimental to the animals, attracts predators and nuisance species 

(raccoons, coyotes, rats, etc.); and can draw deer seeking food to cross heavy traffic areas, 

causing deer/vehicle accidents.  Please don’t feed the deer! 

Avon Road Closure: 

We understand that due to Avon Rd being closed between Livernois and Crooks, there has 

been increased traffic on Livernois, including some vehicles using our neighborhood as a cut 

through. We have contacted the Sheriff’s department and have requested added patrols to 

the area during the morning and afternoon commutes to try to discourage this.  

Livernois tree damage update: 

It has been brought to our attention that the trees along Livernois have been damaged 

by the utility companies over the years. The damage has caused the trees to die and 

look unsightly. We have looked into this, and are trying to have them fixed up soon. 

 

Have you been doing some Spring 

Cleaning? Perfect because it’s that time 

of year, time for the Tri-Sub Garage 

Sale! 

This year it is happening  

Thurs-Fri-Sat May 15-17. 

Please mark the date in your calendars 

and be aware that there will be 

increased traffic during this time. 

DUES UPDATE 
As a reminder, they were due April 1, 2014 

for the year. If it slipped your mind, please 

make checks payable to: Rochester Glens 

Homeowners Association, and deliver to 

976 Downhill Ln 

New to the neighborhood?  

Please contact Paul Merlo @ 

president@rochesterglens.org 

PICNIC IDEAS? 

We are in the planning stages 

for the next Neighborhood 

Picnic!  Please email us with 

any ideas or suggestions that 

you’d like to include this year. 

Would you prefer to have 

your Rochester Glens Updates 

emailed to you? Please send 

your Name, Address and 

Email, subject line RGHA, to:  

president@rochesterglens.org 

so we can save postage and 

update you electronically! 

http://www.rochesterglens.org/

